
 

 

 
         Date: 19 Jun 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS families,  

  

I hope all is well. Last Friday, all families would have received further updates regarding our 
timetable proposal. Within that information there was a link to a survey.  

  

We would first like to thank those of you that have completed the survey, the information it has 
provided so far, has been invaluable.  

  

Could I please ask if you haven’t done so already, to please complete the survey (link here). We 
would like to gather as much information as possible from as wide a range of families in our school 
community. 

  

Your ongoing support, as always, is greatly appreciated. 

  

  

 Kind Regards, 

Mr Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoiR29XVGtTbGc0N0lCS1QySG9scVJ6ak1lZmY4IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC9YbVFXYTJqVU1oVnhVR1BjOFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcImQ0N2ZhZWQ2MDA4NjRkYjRhYjI0NTZmYzUyOWZkMmQ5XCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXX0ifQ

